
Dear colleagues,

We are delighted to welcome you to the final issue of Mucosa in 2020. It is a great pleasure for us to continue 
publishing our new issues during pandemic period without any interruptions.

In this issue, we have five scientific articles for you. Ozgen and Comert reviewed the cutaneous and mucosal 
findings after solid organ transplantation in terms of risk factors, precautions, and treatment. In a research arti-
cle, Issi et al. reported the mucocutaneous complications in children with liver transplantation, and they drew 
attention to the importance of dermatological examination in these patients. Cebeci et al. reported a patient with 
lymphangioma circumscriptum of the vulva successfully treated with radiofrequency ablation. They suggest that 
radiofrequency ablation is a safe and cost-effective treatment for the management of lymphangioma circumscrip-
tum at this specific location. In another case presentation, Hange reported a patient treated with polidocanol 
sclerotherapy for an intraoral hemangioma. Finally, Ayvaz et al. reported a case with angina bullosa hemorrhagica 
in order to highlight differential diagnosis of this benign condition.   

We would like to thank our readers, authors, and reviewers as well as our publisher for their meritorious contri-
butions. We hope to hear good news for leading indexes next year. We await your valuable contributions for our 
forthcoming issues. 

We wish you a healthy, happy, and successful new year!

Warm regards,

Savas Yayli  
Murat Cakir
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